Non-Select Letter for Veterans or Goldstar applicants
(THIS MUST BE PRINTED ON DEPARTMENT LETTERHEAD)
DATE
Name
Address

address

Dear M__________:
I want to thank you for taking the time to apply for our ________ position with the Department of _________________________.  I was very pleased with the number of applications received from individuals interested in this position.

A careful review of all the applications has now been completed and I regret to inform you that you were not selected to be interviewed at this time due to not meeting the minimum qualifications for this position.  If you wish to appeal this decision you must do so within 30 days of this notice.  You may appeal to the Director of Human Resources, NRSC in writing to Amanda.beckwith@maine.gov. 
I encourage you to visit the Maine.gov website at www.Maine.gov and apply for any future vacancies of which you may be interested.

On behalf of the Department, I want to wish you success in your future endeavors.  Thank you again for your interest in the position.

Sincerely,

Name
(your title)
cc: 
Noreeen Hart, NRSC, HR Generalist
